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Memo              
 

 

From: Sarah Lim 

Date: 9/5/2017 

Re: Emergency Solutions Grant, Transitional Housing Program, Homeless Prevention 
Program (ETH)  

This substitute request changes the amount of the ETH funds to be administered by the City of 
Madison Community Development Division from $585,423 to $622,923. The Community 
Development Division received a letter from the State of Wisconsin Department of Administration 
authorizing an additional $37,500 additional Transitional Housing Program (THP) after the 
resolution was approved by the CDBG and Finance Committees. The City of Madison will accept a 
total of $70,000 of THP funding from the State of Wisconsin. Attached is the authorization letter 
from the Wisconsin Department of Administration allocating the 2017-2018 THP award.  
 
THP funds were awarded to Briarpatch- Transitional Living Program and Porchlight STABLE 
program, as approved by the Homeless Services Consortium Board of Directors.  
 

 


